Pension E-lert





Digest of Recent Communications from CTPF

March 20, 2020

CTPF Members,

We are in a unique and unprecedented time as the world comes together to combat COVID-19During these turbulent times, we will continue to provide you with information to help you ease some stress and help you plan for the future.

Please read below for a summary of recent communication from the past week. Find all of CTPF's COVID response information on the <u>COVID-19 Response Page</u>.

March 18

- Operations Update
- Notice to Members Receiving Paper Checks

March 16

- Operations Update
- Town Hall Webinar

March 13

• <u>CTPF Suspends Office Visits and Cancels Board of Trustees Meetings in Response to COVID-19</u> Pandemic

March 9

Market Volatility Statement

Important Quick Links

- CTPF Newsfeed
- Health Insurance Information for CTPF Plan Participants
- Switch to Direct Deposit
- Members Encouraged to Submit Documents Electronically
- We encourage you to seek information from reliable sources, such as the <u>CDC</u> and the <u>Illinois</u> <u>Department of Public Health.</u>

Thank you

Please know that we are doing our best to make decisions in the best interest of our staff, our members, and the public. Our leadership team is meeting daily to guide and plan our continued response. The situation continues to be fluid, dynamic, and ever-changing. We are grateful for your understanding and cooperation.

We will provide updates as the situation develops.